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           Many Blessings! 
             Kindergarten News

             Mrs. Sasser’s Class

           November 12-16, 2018
This week we will learn about Thanksgiving traditions in America. If you have any books on this subject, please send them to share. Skills/activities we will be working on this week will include those listed below. 
Language Arts:

*We are continuing to learn about our Balanced Literacy Program and the “Daily Five”. 
*reading many books about Thanksgiving
*writing letters through the alphabet
*writing our names –first and last
*sight words

*forming sentences

*CVC words

Sight Words: Please work with your child on the selected sight words every day. Just take a few minutes to review them. The kids will pick up so fast! (
November Sight Words
look   we   little   down   not   one   

big   blue   red   where   jump   away
Math: 
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Complete Eureka Math worksheets as they come home with your child. Thanks so much! 
*2D and 3D shapes

*Counting to 100 by ones and tens

*Testing 2D and 3D shapes
*calendar skills
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 Social Studies – We are learning about Thanksgiving. We will learn about the Native Americans and Pilgrims. 
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Things to remember: 
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Please study the sight words each night. I test a few students daily.

UPCOMING EVENTS… 

*Tuesday, Nov. 13th from 5:00-7:00 is STEM Night. Come join us for all of the fun hands-on activities! Learn and explore all night!

*Thursday, November 15th Kindergarten students will eat a Thanksgiving meal at 10:30 in the cafeteria. Please come and eat with your child. It will be delicious! 
**Friday, Nov. 16th is our Kindergarten “mock” Thanksgiving Feast outside in the courtyard at 12:45.  The kids will make costumes and wear them for the feast. We will be asking parents to send in items for the feast. A Sign-up Genius has been sent out. Parents are invited to join us for the feast and help with setting up/cleaning up.  If volunteering, you will need to report to the courtyard outside of the cafeteria at 12:45 to set up.

**Thanksgiving Holidays are November 19th-23rd.  Students will return to school on Monday, Nov. 26th.
**Friday, Nov. 30th -9:30-1:30 is our field trip to Forsythe Park since our last one was rained out! We will send a new permission slip home. 

Please feel free to E-mail me at debra.sasser@sccpss.com  with questions at any time. I will respond as quickly as possible. Please visit our website at
www.sasserssweeties.weebly.com              
